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ROAD PAVING TO BEGIN JANUARY 19TH  
ON EDGEWATER COURT 

 
(January 17, 2023) The City of Marco Island’s contractor, Preferred Materials will begin paving on 
Edgewater Court on Thursday, January 19, 2023 and will continue through Monday, January 23, 
2023.  Work Zone signage will be posted and flaggers will direct traffic.  Please watch for workers 
and drive with caution.  Mail and trash collection will not be impacted during this project.  
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